
From: Jeffrey Crawford  
Sent: Thursday, March 31, 2011 8:03 AM 
To: Donna Pallister (donna.pallister@arcadis-us.com) 
Cc: steve.fischbach@gmail.com; Kelly Owens; Susan Forcier 
Subject: February 2011Quarterly Monitoring Report 
 
Donna- 
 
I was reviewing the recently submitted QMR for Springfield Street Schools. There is a typo on 
Page 4/6, Soil Gas Monitoring, and first sentence. The report states sampling on November 20, 
2010, however there is data presented from February 2011. Also, please find out from the School 
Department or the City when the last inspection and cleaning of the HVAC system was 
performed. 
 
 
 


